
President Report  March 2010

January 10 th, Assumed duties for the Office of President for PA State Chapter

January 11 th, Attended Red Rock Chapter Banquet meeting

January 17 th   , attended meeting with Evan Heusinkveld, about the PA State Chapter and the US  

Sportsman Alliance Sentry Program in Centre Hall

January 18 th Attended Red Rock Chapter Regular meeting

January 19 th Attended the Conservation Coalition quarterly meeting

 January 23 rd, Worked on border cutting project on SGL #57 with Red Rock Chapter and QDMA 

January 24 th, Attended PA Game Commissioner meeting in Harrisburg

January 25 th, Attended Red Rock Chapter Post Banquet meeting

January 30 th, Attended Red Rock Chapter Banquet

February 2 nd, Worked on deer trapping program with PGC and WNEP TV, Cannon netting deer

February 10 th, Completed Committee positions and sent to Joe Drolet

February 14 th, attended habitat meeting in Center Hall 

February 14 th, Worked on Scholarship winner for PA State Chapter

February 20 th, Attended as  Master of Ceremonies for Luzerne Conservation District Banquet

February 23 rd, Worked with WNEP TV providing information on PA State Chapter 

February 25 th, Sent opposition letter to Senator Baker and Rep Boback about anit-hunters trying  

to legislate against organized bird shoots

February 26 th, Sent State Scholarship winner to National



February 27 th, Produced a  WNEP TV PA Outdoor Life episode about turkey calls 

Submitted by

Dale Butler


